
 
 
 

 

 

 

Withdrawal Notice 
 

 Reference special recruitment of ESP/OSP quota posts of various departments against 

Advt. No. 3/2024 published on 09.03.2024 which is available on the Commission website i.e. 

www.hssc.gov.in.  

 In reference to Chief Secretary to Govt. Haryana, Letter No.22/10/2023-5HR-III 

dated 4th June, 2024, it has been decided that all posts have been withdrawn from the 

Advertisement No. 3/2024. The fresh advertisement of special recruitment of ESP/OSP quota 

for these posts will be issued shortly.   

 

                        -Sd/-                
Place:  Panchkula                  Under Secretary, 
Dated: 17th July, 2024                               for Secretary, Haryana Staff Selection Commission, 
                                                                                  Panchkula 
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